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HIPAC

The representatives of the general meeting are pleased to have

as a member of EUMOS from January 7, 2015 onwards.

Hereby Eumos declares that HIPAC represented by

Messrs. Daniele Giorlando, Alberto Buffoli and Moreno Busti

fulfills all requirements to become a member of the

European Safe Logistics Association. HIPAC contributes to the

increase of transport safety and makes sustainable efforts to

reduce the number of road casualties on the European

roads.


